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Winter raffle

School enrolment for September 2025

is now open.  Please spread the word to

neighbours and friends.  Register via

the enrolment section of our school

website by January 27th.  

The recent raff le  was our biggest  ever!
€8,248 prof it  was raised for  the school .

Many thanks for  your support !

Special  thanks to the parents on the
PTA Committee for  their  many hours of
voluntary work.

Special  thanks also to the dozens of
local  businesses who sponsored al l  the
prizes .

Remaining prizes should be col lected
from the school  off ice by Fr iday.



PTA Update:  The school recently gratefully received a cheque for

€3487 from the PTA Committee.  This funded events for the children in

the last school year as follows:  sports day medals, bus to the ‘Sing Out

Loud’ concert, garden compost, the graduation event for 6th class,

sixth class leavers hoodies and a wall mural.  

Next committee meeting: Wednesday 29th January.

Head Lice
Head Lice and Threadworms are

relatively common amongst young

children. Parents are asked to help

minimise the spread - please make

regular checks and seek advice from

your GP, chemist or other healthcare

practitioner . Encourage hand washing.
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Photos: “Homes” art by the junior infants.  End of year
performances.


